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A note from our....

Sr. Executive Director

Jenny Y.    4/9
Michael B.  4/9
Regina O.  4/10
Maria A.     4/11
Leah B.      4/14
Felix A.      4/28
Kumssa E. 4/29

As spring arrives, we say goodbye to chilly weather and
welcome the sunshine and vibrant blooms that come with the
season. We hope that your days are filled with clear skies
and lush greenery. April, named for the Latin word "aperio,"
which means "to open (bud)," is a month that sees plants
beginning to grow.

As we commence the month, let us begin by reminding you
to be mindful of April Fool's Day. Life is not always serious,
so keep a lighthearted spirit! We look forward to celebrating
our April theme, "Tour to Greece." On Earth Day, our
residents will have the chance to plant and nurture flowers to
add to our already beautiful garden.

We wish you a wonderful spring!

Thank you,
Parveen Singh
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Rosemary B. 4/27
John B.         4/28
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News

What's Happening Now

As we enter the month of April, nature's beauty is once again
in full bloom. The flowers are blossoming, and the birds are
chirping as the days get longer and warmer. However, we
should be cautious of April Fool's Day, as the world
celebrates this annual fun day.

While we enjoy the lively spirits, let us not forget the
upcoming solar eclipse on April 8th. The Midwest will have
the best view of this rare celestial phenomenon, with almost 4
minutes of darkness in the middle of the day.

As we move towards the end of the month on April 22nd, the
world will participate in Earth Day, a global initiative that
began in 1970. The day serves as a reminder of the impact of
plastic pollution on our rivers, oceans, and streams. We aim
to contribute to the cause by initiating a gardening activity for
our residents.

We encourage everyone to celebrate April's Tour to Greece
theme with us, while doing our part in making a difference to
the environment.

 We look forward to a productive and exciting month ahead!




